
                      Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 

Term Newsletter 4 

A big THANK YOU for your support for our 

Christmas Fair. We raised over £2,600 

which will be used to benefit the children of 

Reid Street. 

 

 

 

 

 

There are still several raffle prizes that 

have not yet been collected so please pop in 

to the school office for these. 

 

 
 

Informal Drop Ins 

As many of you will know, as well as our 

formal Consultation Evenings in November 

and March, we also hold ‘no appointment 

needed’ Drop Ins. In January 2020, the Drop 

In for all year groups will be held on 

Wednesday 8th January.  

We are really excited to be offering  

free Family Learning sessions at our  

school. These will begin after the  

February half term 2020. The first  

course to run will be ‘Family Health 

and Happiness’ which is a 4 week  

programme running between 1pm  

and 3pm from the 2nd March.  

 

Following this, there will be ‘Family  

First Aid’ (in April) and ‘Time for  

Books’ (in June). More information  

will follow.  

 

If you are interested in attending these sessions, please approach Mrs Davison 

or Mrs Charlton in the first instance and look out for more information coming 

in the New Year.  

 

Please check the school website for key 

dates and information: 

http://www.reidstreet.darlington.sch.uk/ 

Our Breakfast Club is proving so popular that paying daily is causing congestion at the 

Reception desk during the busy before-school period. Therefore, from Monday 6th January, 

please purchase a minimum of 5 vouchers per child (£7.50) available to buy on any day.  

We love to use Marvellous Me to share learning with those at home and send important messages 
too, so please sign up for this if you have not already done so and keep school up to date if your 
telephone number changes.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Please note: we break up at 3:15pm on Thursday 

19th December and return on Monday 6th January. 
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